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467, JARVIS STREET, 
TORONTO.

January 16, 1917

-ly dear King:

I am greatly indebted to you for your let­

ter and for having spoken to Sir Wilfrid Laurier on the 

matter. I will look up these speeches and I have no 

doubt I shall find more than enough material for my pur­

pose .

With all good wishes for 1917, believe me 

Yours sincerely

ihe Hon.

7.. L. Mackenzie King.
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